
Your Community is Calling for a 20mph Speed Limit – Have Your Say! 

Allithwaite and Cartmel Parish Council has provisionally secured funding through 

Westmorland and Furness Council to reduce the speed limit in Allithwaite to 20mph.  

This initiative aims to promote safer roads, reduce vehicle noise, and enhance the 

environment for more walking and cycling. 

Speed limits will only be reduced to 20mph if your wider community supports the 

scheme and therefore, we need your input. 

Why Participate? 

- Safer Roads: A 20mph speed limit significantly reduces the risk of accidents 

and makes our streets safer for everyone. 

- Quieter Neighbourhoods: Lower speeds mean less noise from traffic, creating 

a more peaceful community. 

- Greener Environment: Encouraging walking and cycling helps reduce carbon 

emissions and promotes a healthier lifestyle. 

How to Get Involved 

The public consultation launches on Wednesday 4th September until Friday 18th 

October.  You can find the proposals and provide feedback to the consultation by: 

- Visiting www.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk/20mph  

- Checking the details at your local library or local link 

You can also share your views with the Westmorland and Furness team from 4pm to 

7pm at: 

- Urswick Parish Rooms on Thursday 19 September 

- Coniston Reading Room on Monday 23 September 

- Kendal Town Hall on Tuesday 8 October 

- Ambleside Parish Centre on Thursday 10 October 

Your Opinion Matters 

Speed limits will only be reduced to 20mph if the wider community supports the 

scheme.   Have your say by Friday 18th October and help to shape the future of our 

roads. 

http://www.westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk/20mph

